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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Douglas G. Faseler, City Manager 

 

FROM: Mary Jo Langford, Main Street Program Director 

 

THROUGH: Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager 

 

SUBJ:  Abundant Life Pentecostal Church Festival - Street Closure Request  

 

DATE:  March 18, 2014 

 

Pamela Wheeler has submitted a request to close the 100 and 200 Block of W. Donegan, E. Nolte and 

S. River on Saturday, June 7, 2014 between the hours of 6:00 am and 8:00 pm for the Abundant Life 

Pentecostal Church Festival. The sponsoring organization has agreed to pay all fees and follow all 

guidelines. 

 

Staff recommends approval of this request.   

   

 


